
 
Windsor Business Park, Nassau, Bahamas. P.O. Box SP-63944 Tel: (242)327-7225/6  

 
 
 
March 31, 2021 
 
 
Dear Residents,   
 
Re: Temporary Relocation of The Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association’s Office  
 
Please be advised that effective March 31, 2021 the Old Fort Bay Property Owners 
Association Office will be temporarily relocated to:  
 

Pineapple Business Park 
Airport Industrial Park 

 
The main telephone contact will remain unchanged.  Also, in observance of the Easter 
holiday, our office will be closed on Friday, April 2, 2021 and Monday April 5, 2021.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 
 


